
Surrey launches consultation on proposed changes to local bus services 

 

Following phase 1 of the a review of local bus services undertaken by Surrey County Council 

which came into effect in August 2015 further changes are now being proposed in year two 

of the review to a number of local bus services in Surrey. A consultation will run until Monday 

14 March 2016. The review proposes changes to service  462/463 Woking - Rydens Way - 

Old Woking - Send - Send Marsh - Ripley - Burnt Common - Burpham (462) - West Clandon 

(463) - Merrow (463) - Guildford 

Proposed changes: 

 
* Option 1: Reduce the number of journeys serving Ripley, but retain some morning and 

afternoon journeys to/from Woking.  
Option 2: Change all journeys to run direct between Send Marsh and Burnt Common, with 

none serving Ripley. 
* Change all journeys to run via West Clandon and Merrow (463), instead of some via 

Burpham (462). 

Residents can have their say by completing the questionnaire online at 

www.surreycc.gov.uk/transportreview. 

Paper questionnaires are available in Surrey libraries and local council offices, and residents 

can request a copy by calling 0300 200 1003 (SMS: 07527 182 861).   

The project team directly by email to localtransportreview@surreycc.gov.uk 

http://www.surreycc.gov.uk/transportreview

